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Mr, Raymond J. Brady, Director
Division of Security , ,
U.8, Nuclear Regulatery Commission
Washington, DC 20555 »

Dear Mr. Brady:

STAT This confirms the telephone conversation
SIA | |of my Staff had with Mr. Duane Kidd of your office

on 20 December 1977, and is in reply to your letter of 16
December 1977 which forwarded a NRC document of 27 April
1877 for CIA review.

The Agency has no objection to the release of the NRC
document to Congressman Udall's Staff.

Ve would like to call your attention to-page 1 of the
document, paragraph Z of My, Fagle's statement. IJie mentions
that the Commission and senior HRC officials were briefed by
the CIA on February 23 and 25, 1976. Our own records of
this briefing are incomplete and indicate only that Mr.
Duckett briefed the NRC during 1976. If the Commission has
on file any memorandum for the record concerning that

briefing, we would appreciate a c¢opy to complete our re-
cords. '
- ESincerely,
STAT
7 #¥. Wilson 7
Info id Privacy Coordinator
IPS/JOE/jh 21 Dec 77
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